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UNITED INDEPENDENT SCcHOOL DISTRICT

AGENDA ACTION ITEM

Donations

SUBMITTED BY: Roberto J. Santos of Superintendent
APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAIL TO SCHOOL BOARD:
DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: January 18, 2012

RECOMMENDATION: Tt is recommended that the Board of Trustees graciously accept the following, donation(s) and this will be
attached to minutes.

The following are donations over $1000
1. Zaffirini Elementary School received a donation of $5,000.00 from an anonymous donor.

The following are donations under $1000

1. United Independent School District received a donation of $750.00 from Toshiba Solutions to be used for the “Let’s
Move for Scholars Benefit 5K Run or One Mile Walk” event.

2. Clark Middle School received a donation of $755.00 from Didak, Inc. “McDonalds” for holding a McTeacher’s Night.
This money will be divided between the 6™, 7™ and 8™ grade teams.

3. Newman Elementary School received a donation of $500.00 from Exxon Mobil Educational Alliance Foundation and
Speedy Stop Convenience Stores.

4. United South High School ROTC received a donation of $300.00 from Sherfey Engineering Company, LLC.

5. Juarez Lincoln Elementary School Track Team received the following donations: $50.00 from Douglas R. Taylor,
$50.00 from Barker Aeromotive, Inc.

Grand Total: $ 7,405.00

RATIONALE: Enclosed you will find the attachments that coincide with the donations.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: Nc Budget Impact

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: This is in compliance and in accordance with Board Policy CDC: Other
Revenues, Grants from Private Sources
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UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J, Santos
Superintendent

MEMO
]
TO: Mr. Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent
FROM:  Claudia Y. Benavides
Principal
REF: Acceptance of Donation

DATE: January 4, 2012

We are pleased to inform you of the following donation by:
Avonymous Donor $5,000.00

Please place this item on the next Board Meeting agenda for
approval of acceptance by the Board of Trustees.

Thank You.

Zaffirini Elementary School
Claudia Y, Benavidcs, Principal
5210 Sta. Claudia Ln. ® Laredo, Texas 78043  (956) 473-2900 » Fax (956) 473-2999



Board of Trustees

Judd Gilpin
President
District 7

Juan Reberto Ramirez
Vice President
District 6

Ricardn "Rick” Rodrigusz
Secretary
District 2

Ricarde Madlina, Sr.
Parllamentarian
District 1

Pat Campos
Member
Dlstrict 3

Juan Antonlo Molina, Jr.
Member
Diskrict 4

Javier Montemayor, Jr,
Mamber
Distiict §

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

201 Lindenwood Drive
Laredo, Texas 78045
Phone: (956) 473-6219
Facsimile: (956) 728-8601

Roberto 1, Santos
Superintendent of Schools

December 8, 2011

Toshiba Solutions

(Office Communication Systems)
10231 Kotzebue

San Antonio, Texas 78217

Dear UISD Donor:

Thank you for your generous $750 donation to United Independent School District for the “Let’s
Move for Scholars Benefit 5K Run or One Mile Walk” event on Saturday, January 2012, Your
donation will greatly benefit our students with valvable scholarships for college. Attached is more
information on the cvent. -

As requested, we offer the following information on UISD’s tax status:

UISD is a statutorily exempt organization as a political subdivision of the State of Texas created by
mandate from the Texas Constitution, Article VIL. The following definition is given by the Internal
Revenue Service:

“Governmental units, such as states and their political subdivisions, are not generally subject to
federal income tax, Political subdivisions of a State are entities with one or more of the sovereign
powers of the State such as the power to tax. Typically they include counties or municipalities and
their agencies or departments. Charitable contributions to governmental units are tax-deductible
under section 170(c)(1) of the Internal Revenue Code if made for a public purpose.”

Please note that this letter is merely informative and does not constitute legal advice. Please contact
an attorney and/or accountant regarding any questions you may have regarding your donation, as the
District shall not be held responsible for any tax penalties you may incur as a result of this donation,

The District graciously accepts your donation. Please make your check payable to the following:

United Independent School District
201 Lindenwood Drive
Laredo, Texas 78045

Memo for Check: Donation for the “Let’s Mave far Scholars Benefit 5K Run or One Mile
Walk” event.

Sincerely,

éﬂa S.Rendon

Assistant Superintendent for Administration

It is the policy of the United Independent School District not to diseriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex or handicap in
its vocational programs, scrvices or activities as required by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended, Title IX of the
Education Amendments of i972; and Scetion 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, a3 amended,

201 Lindenwood Dr. - Laredo, TX 78045 - (956)473-6355 - Fax (956) 728-8691



Mr. Rene Rodriguez
Principal Clark Middle School

To: United ISD Board of Trustees and Superintendent
Date: January 3, 2012

Clark Middle School has received a gratitude donation of $755. Dollars

from Didak Inc. “McDonald’s’ for holding a “McTeacher’s Night” the
money will be divided between the Team-6, 7, & 8.

Thank You

2 (2o

Rene Rodriguez, Principal

500 Hill Side (Rear) Laredo, Texas 78041 Phone (956) 473-7500 Fax: (956) 473-7599



FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto Santos
Superintendent

To: Mr. Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent

From: Leticia R. Garcia, Principal &

Re: Donation

Date: December 14, 2011

Newnan Elementary has received a generous donation from the following group that benefits our schoo!
and students:

®  5500.00 check from the ExxonMobil Educational Alliance Foundation and Speedy Stop
Convenience Stares

We are truly grateful to this organization for providing this donation to the students of Newman
Elementary.

Thank you.

Newman Eiementary School
Leticia R. Garcia, Principal
1300 Alta Vista ® Laredo, Texas 78041 @ (956) 473-3800 ® Fax (956) 473-3899




EOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintendénd

From: David R. Canales, Principal
Subject: Donation
Date: December 8, 2011

The United South High School ROTC Group has received the following donation:

Sherfey Engineering Company, L.L.C...coocevinviniiniiiniinii e $ 300.00

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meetmg for approval by
the board.

The United South High School ROTC Group is very appreciative to the above-mentioned organization
for the generous donation,

United South High School
David R. Canales, Principal
4001 Ave. Los Presidentes ®@Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-5400 @ Fax (956) 473-5599
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FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos
Interim Superintendent

ME MO

TO: Mr. Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

FROM: Melissa Y, Cruz MM

Principal
REF: Acceptance of Donation

DATE: Dec. 07, 2011

We are pleased to inform you of the following donations:
Douglas R. Taylor  .......... $50.00
Barker Acromotive, Inc. .......... $50.00

To support the JLE Track Team,on Field Trip Expenses.

Please place this item on the next Board Mecting agenda for
approval of acceptance by the Board of Trustees.

Thank You.

Juarez-Lincoln Elementary & JLE Early Childhood Center @ UDDH
Melissa Y. Cruz, Principal
1600 Espgjo-Molina Road ® Rio Bravo, Texas 78046 @ (956) 473-4300 @ Fax (956) 473-4399



